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PNOC

_ The Energy Company

: Notice of Cancellation

Rebidding of Flattening of the Hill - Phase 1

Invitation to Bid No. 2021-08-181

This is to inform all concerned that the Philippine National Oil Company is cancelling the above-
mentioned procurement project pursuant to Section 35.6 of the Revised Implementing Rules
and Regulations of the Republic Act 9184 otherwise known as the Government Procurement

Reform Act.

The cancellation is coroliary to the non-award of the Energy Supply Base Port Development
Option 1 - Scheme B Project. The procurement of the Flattening of the Hill — Phase 1 is
conditional on the award of the infrastructure project.

We thank you for your interest in our projects and wish you well in your future endeavors.

Sincerely,

EVANGELINE B. ALBAYTAR
Chairperson
Bids and Awards Committee
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